Mr. Lowell H. Hallas 4965 Minnehaha Ave. East Lake Elmo, Minn.

Dear Mr. Hallas:

At. the last regular meeting of the East Oakdale Planning Commission held January 9th. 1963, the use of your property was discussed.

As a result of the discussion, in behalf of the Planning Commission, I would like to request that you appear before the Commission at the next meeting. We hope that your attendance will clear this matter to the benefit of all concerned.

This meeting will be held in the Village Hall, Lake Elmo, Wednesday, February 6th, 1963. 8:30 PM. If for any reason you cannot attend, please call me at Gl 9-9718 days, or Sp 7-3211 in the evening.

Thank you.

Yours very truly,

E. Milton Klohn

Sec., East Oakdale Planning Commission.

EMK/ss